

Published by the Fallbrook Historical Society
P.O. Box 1375, Fallbrook, CA. 92028

Dear Historical Society members and friends:

On March 7, 1989 which is Arbor Day - the Garden Club and Nickerson

Nursery will be at the Historical House for a Tree Planting Ceremony.

The Garden Club is donating one tree and Nickerson Nursery is

donating another tree. These will be planted with help from Cub

Scouts and school children. Won't you come and join us on that day?

The Garden Club and Nickerson Nursery does this each year and we are

the fortunate people this year. The time is 3:00 p.m.

The fence is in place and the good looking black gates are in place. This means that we can do things in the open space around the House and know that it will be safe. We used County Enhancement Funds for this and will now put in sprinkler systems and landscaping. The Master Plan Committee - Clyde Hunter, Liz Yamaguchi and Jack Story have come up with a lovely plan for planting around the fence line.

Boy Scout items are in the Fallbrook Library Display Case for the month of February. Some very interesting items plus our wonderful collection of Boy Scout Books.

A quilt, a bedspread, GirlsSCout Books, Picture frames, a wooden doll, are some of the donations received this past month. Plus a wonderful old card table with advertising printed on the top from the Rainbow Grange. Come and see all of these plus other items of interest.

Marjorie Yackey